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From: Neil Aston-Baugh <Neil.Aston-Baugh@wmfs.net>  
Sent: 24 October 2023 08:25 
To: Licensing Team for Alcohol & Gambling 
<Licensing_Team@sandwell.gov.uk> 
Cc: xxxxxxxxxxx
Subject: Fire Authority representation to a premises licence 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Council / Children's Trust. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recog nise the sender and know the content is safe.

OFFICIAL 

LICENSING ACT 2003 

NAME OF PREMISES: Chulo Restaurant 

ADDRESS: 5 Carters Green, West Bromwich B70 9QP 

I refer to the application for the Grant of a Premises Licence made in respect of the above 
premises. 

I have visited the premises and there are some fire safety issues which affect the 
Licensing Objective of Public Safety.  

• The Fire Alarm system was not working.
• The Fire extinguisher tests were out of date
• there was no fire risk assessment.

Consequently, The Fire Authority hereby makes representation to the 
application.  

The Fire Authority will not reconsider its representation until it has been provided 
with evidence that the following work has been suitably carried out: 

• The Fire alarm system must be repaired by a qualified fire alarm engineer and a
copy of the test certificate in accordance with BS5839, should be sent to the Fire
Authority.

• The Fire Extinguishers must be serviced and a copy of the certificate sent to the
Fire Authority.

Should you require any further information or clarification, please do not hesitate to 

contact me.  

Regards 
xxxxxxxxx
Fire Safety Officer -LEEPS Team

xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx
Telxxxxxxxxx
Email : xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx
Team Email: xxxxxxxxxxxxxx 
Fire Safety Admin Email xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx

http://www.192.com/places/dy/dy4-7/dy4-7nz/
mailto:LEEPsTeams.Enquiries@wmfs.net
mailto:firesafety.admin@wmfs.net
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West Midlands Fire Service 

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the information contained in this e-mail is confidential and is intended only for the named 

recipients. You must not copy, distribute, or take any action or reliance upon it. Any unauthorised disclosure of the information 

contained in this e-mail is strictly prohibited. If you have received it in error please notify us immediately on 0121 380 6067 or 

return it to mailto:postmaster@wmfs.net and then destroy it. 

The information contained in this e-mail may be subject to public disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. Unless 

the information is legally exempt from disclosure, the confidentiality of this e-mail and your reply cannot be guaranteed. 

Any opinions expressed in this e-mail (including attachments) are those of the author and do not necessarily reflect the 

opinions of West Midlands Fire Service. Nothing in this e-mail message amounts to a contractual or other legal commitment on 

the part of West Midlands Fire Service unless confirmed by a communication signed on behalf of the Chief Fire Officer.  

West Midlands Fire Service information is available from http://www.wmfs.net 

This footnote also confirms that this e-mail message has been swept for the presence of computer viruses but does not 

guarantee that it is free from viruses and you should check all e-mail and attachments with your own anti-virus systems. 
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